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City of Detroit  

Detroit City Council  
  

FROM THE DESK OF   

Mary Waters, Member At-Large   

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226   

 

Memorandum 

TO:  David Whitaker, Legislative Policy Division 

Malik Washington, Office of Mayor Mike Duggan 

THROUGH: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

FROM: Mary Waters, Councilmember At-Large 

RE: Memo Request – City of Detroit Grant Applications 

 

Please provide a list of the federal grants that the City of Detroit has applied for, covering 

the previous fiscal year, the current fiscal year, and for next fiscal year (including planned 

applications for grants that haven’t yet opened up).  

 

Please also identify which grants have been awarded, which have not been awarded, and 

which are still awaiting a decision. 

 

With best regards, 

Mary Waters                                     

Councilmember At-Large                

Detroit City Council                         

 


